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Beginning of the new year and we are all looking forward to geJng 
the cars back out on the road again aMer their winter hibernaNon. 
A big thankyou to Paul and JeanePe for organising a fantasNc post – 
Christmas Sunday lunch at the Flackley Ash Hotel, enjoyed by all. 
 January began with the clubs AGM. The meeNng was very well 
aPended and proved very producNve with plans being made for the 
coming year. Already the club has entered several of the upcoming 
local shows and many other trips and acNviNes are in the pipeline.  
It's a great pleasure to welcome our new members, Sarah with her 
MGB, Paul with his MGB, Joe with his MGTF and Robert and his 
MGF Steptronic. The club now has a good balance of MG’s and 
other classics, whilst predominantly MG’s other marques include 
Ford, Morris, Triumph, Morgan, BMW and Panther. 
2024 was a busy and successful year for the club with new 
members joining, car shows, trips away and many other acNviNes, 
we are all very much looking forward to 2025 and roll on the good 
weather. 
 


